365 Days and Counting:
Pandemic Reflection
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I can no longer get my mind to lock in on exactly when I
became aware of a new virus in the world. It must have been
around February of 2020, and it seemed far away from me and
us. Our 50th anniversary year started off in a great direction
with your support, and then, as the news grew darker
everything stopped. On March 23, 2020, Stuller closed its
doors in compliance with the state of Louisiana’s “stay at
home” order. We all wondered what was next, what we could
touch, where we could go, and when things would return to
normal.

From March 23rd forward we began to plan how we could get back
to serving our customers ASAP. Stuller changed its everyday
functions: temperature checks, face masks, social distancing,
sanitizing all spaces (over and over) to create a safe
environment for our associates. Once we all adapted to the
“new normal,” we were hit with not one, but two major
hurricanes.

But we did not let that stop us.

We worked hard, adapted, and overcame every obstacle in our

path. Stuller associates never lost hope. In fact, these
tribulations have only caused us to grow stronger as a family
and stronger as a community. Knowing that packages never
stopped going out, orders continued to be filled, and we
served you each day — brings us the deepest satisfaction of
all.

They say the darkest hours are just before dawn. I witnessed
the truth of that statement firsthand. As a company we
persevered, and because of that, we are only more hopeful,
strong, and eager to work toward the future. Along the way, we
learned new skills and new ways of getting things done to
become a better company. Without you, we would not have made
it through these trying times. It is truly a good feeling
knowing our customers stand by our side through thick and
thin. You can always count on us!

We are all blessed to be a small piece of an industry that
makes the world a better place. With joy and gratitude, we
thank you for allowing us to be part of that journey with you.
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